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Dear Parents or Guardians,
As we head into the last two days of school we will be celebrating the end of another school year.  As you know, the Home and School has organized the Year End BBQ for tomorrow (10 am – 1:30 pm). 
The Year End BBQ will be wrapping up around 1:15 pm, Thursday, June 23rd.  Students, who are leaving with their parents rather than traveling home on the bus, are reminded to let their homeroom teachers know before leaving.  Also, students will be receiving their Final Report Cards on Friday just before dismissal which is scheduled for 11:30 am, 10 minutes earlier than its usual time.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs. Smith for her dedication and commitment over the past years.  She has accepted the lead literacy position for OEC.  She will still have some involvement at the school with a focus on literacy.  We wish her the best as she pursues this new opportunity.
Please sign below and return this slip with your child tomorrow to indicate you are aware of the change in dismissal times.
Sincere thanks,
Monique Allain
Dr. Monique Allain, Principal

I have read the above changes in dismissal times.


Parent Guardian
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